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Welcome /Christina 
Welcome and short presentation of the Steering group. We have invited Peter Schmidt Mikkelsen from 
Isaaffik – isaaffik.org to guest this meeting. The presentation of Isaaffik has been recorded.  
  
Presentation of Isaaffik/ Peter Schmidt Mikkelsen - Isaaffik 
Isaaffik was organized I 2014 at “Hindsgavl”. There are approximately 1200 users.  International 
partners pay equal contributions to the website. This is not an organization who has to “earn” 
money. The projects from 2017-2021 are presented on the website.  
 
Isaaffik has a collaboration with Arctic Hub and has continuously met with partners to promote 
and develop the organization. As a researcher you will have the opportunity to share your 
research, get inspired by other researchers and establish collaborations.  
 
It is possible to search for other projects in same area, topic/theme on the website. At one of our 
next meetings we will invite Anne-Sofie Skjervedal from Arctic Hub, which can provide 
matchmaking of interests and expertise.  
 
Report from the Polar Code Webinar on 2nd June /Dewan  
The 2 hours webinar: What are the challenges in successful implementation of the Polar Code in 
the Arctic? Contained three presentations:  
 
• Turid B Stemre: Director of IMO affairs at the Norwegian Maritime Authority (NMA).  
• Mark van der Hulst: COO of Oceanwide Expeditions since 2014.  
• Svetlana Kuznetcova: Expert in Regional Rescue Service (in Arkhangelsk), Russia.  
 
The next webinar is in December 2021. 
 
 
 

Minutes 
Subject: Steering group – Arctic Network - SDU 
Date:  16th June 2021 – 1pm – 2pm 
Place: Online – Teams 
Participants: Christina Viskum Lytken Larsen, Dewan Ahsan, James 

Rogers, Danita Burke, Carolin Löscher and Ulrik Pagh 
Schultz. 
Not present: Sebastian Mernild, Niels Vestergaard, Julia Pahl 
and Anya Aarenstrup 

Minute taker: Jannie Olsen  
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 Side 2 

Approval of Minutes 
The Minutes from the second meeting on 17th May were approved.  
 
Updates and news from the group 
 

- Members shared news and updates from their ongoing work in Arctic research and 
education.  

 
AOB: 
Christina thanked everyone for sending Bios. We intended to do the BIOs more alike so it will be 
suitable for at website. It will contain:  

- Your picture 
- Name, telephone, e-mail and faculty  
- A short introduction of you   
- Your involvement in Arctic projects.  

 
Jannie will send you an e-mail.  
 

- To the next meeting on 19th August there will be an update from the FAF-meeting on the 
1st July.  

- Ethical guidelines in Greenland together with the team in Nuuk.  
- Writing and administration for the Government in Greenland – Sundhedskommissionen.  
- Discussion telemedicine with the Health Committee.  

 
 
 
 


